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Comments: 51806 Attention GMUG Planning Revision Team

 

Grand Mesa, Uncompahgre and Gunnison National Forest

Att: Planning revision team

2250 South Main Street

Delta, CO 81416

 

RE: GMUG Planning Revision Team: More MUT's Needed

 

Dear Planning Revision Team:

 

 

I ride. Shrinking and concertation of MUT (Multi Use Trails) is not serving community and public interests. We

need an objective overview of Forest Health. MUT do not negatively affect forest health. The Continental Divide

trails need to be MUT's. This serves the communities local interests. Please keep this in mind during the

Planning Process and the management area framework.

 

Thank You. 

 

Any planning efforts must comply with the best available science on whatever the management issue is in the

area. Any citizen science or unpublished research must be viewed very critically by land managers. 

 

               Please see attachment and consider it part of my public comments. 

 

Thank You for your time and consideration.

 

Robert Hormell

52 Road 4046

Navajo Dam, NM  87419 9702

rhormell@wildblue.net

970-553-0429

 

 

Robert L. Hormell 

52 Road 4046

Navajo Dam, NM  87419-9702

rhormell@wildblue.net

Cell:  970-553-0429

 

 

 

 


